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Agenda Item No. (13)  

 

Board of Directors  

Meeting of March 26, 2021 

(REVISED 03/25/21) 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 

 

 

1. Email received from Roxanne Stachon, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District, 

received March 15, 2021, expressing concerns regarding the sounds emanating from the 

Golden Gate Bridge during high winds. 

 

2. Emails from Jean Severinghaus, Lauren Withey and Tom Holub (Founder and Principal, 

Totally Doable Consulting), addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of 

Directors, received March 25, 2021, expressing comments and concerns regarding the San 

Rafael Transportation Center Relocation Project.            (Added 03/25/21) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 

Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


